Dear Pastors and GA KidMin Leaders,

KID456 Discipleship Weekend will take place February 12-14, 2021 at Camp Springville, the Alabama District Campground in Odenville, AL.   This weekend event is a partnership with the Alabama District. KID456 is a weekend designed for students in the fourth through sixth grade.  The vision for this weekend opportunity is to help these students take their relationship with God deeper and stronger through large group worship and small group interaction. Students will also be encouraged and empowered to be confident in who they are in Christ.  Lastly, students will build and strengthen relationships with each other as they engage in fun activities throughout the weekend.
The cost for this event is $105 for students ($50 deposit by Friday, Jan. 29) and $65 for adult leaders. The cost covers lodging, meals, and activities starting on Friday night dinner through breakfast on Sunday morning. Themed T-shirts (long sleeve) will be available for $15 each.

We are preparing some fun activities for the kids to take part in during the day and after the service at night, including Nighttime Zipline and Giant Swing rides.  The rec hall will be open throughout the weekend so concessions will be available for purchase.  Students should bring extra money for this.  

Considering Covid-19, for the safety of all campers and leaders, SCCC has implemented many new precautionary health measures and social distancing.  We will be doing our very best to keep everyone that attends KID456 healthy.  We are requiring each student and leader to complete a Covid waiver form.  This form must be signed and filled out and brought to KIDS456.  Without this form no child or leader will be able to attend.  

Online registration for KID456 is now open at www.gakids.org. We encourage the children’s pastors/leaders to register their kids and leaders. For those that do not have a way to register online, please contact our Administrative Assistant, Janna Graham, via email (janna@gadistag.org) or via phone (478.405.5901) and we’ll be happy to email you the necessary forms to print, complete, and mail back to us.  The deadline to receive all applications online or by mail is Friday, January 29, 2021. Note - There will be a $20 late fee assessed for all applications that are received both online and by mail beginning January 30, 2021.  

If you have any questions about this event, please call Pastor Russell at the district office 478.405.5901.  


Sincerely,

Russell Smith
GA District KidMin Director

Things to send with your child to KID456:

· Sleep wear
· Toiletries (soap, shampoo, toothpaste, deodorant, etc.)
· Twin size sheets or sleeping bag
· Twin size blanket
· Towels
· Umbrella (optional)
· Flashlight (optional)
· Bible (they are often lost, so please no keepsake Bibles please)
· Medications if applicable
· Rain Jacket (optional)
· Casual dress clothes, (i.e. jeans and t-shirts)
· Spending money for concessions stand 
· Jacket/Sweatshirt

 
